
The Chief Executive
Wanganui District Council
Wanganui
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Dear Sir,
We recently received information from the council with the proposal to place our
property in the slip protection zone. Our property is at 25 D'arcy Road which has been
built on sandstone, which provides a safe and stable platform. The home has a

bullding consent, and the engineer who did the foundation design was Robert
Timpany who was a council engineer for many years, and had a "masters" in
engineering. The May 2014 repon compiled by the council and consultants was
created by a desk top study and driveby observation, and is totally inaccurate as far as

our property is concerned. As thls would also have a bearing on the property value, I

therefore request that the proposed slip protection zone be removed from our house
site. I have enclosed a picture showlng the layers of sandstone by our property.

Yours faithfully,

Mark and Gaylene Buckley
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